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HIV Testing in Pregnancy

As a requirement of both the American College of Obstetrics and Gynecology (ACOG) and 
American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) and per California law, HIV testing is part of the initial 
laboratory evaluation in all pregnant women.  If you test positive for HIV infection, then we will 
guide you through the understanding of the results and coordinating care with an infectious 
disease physician to provide further evaluation and treatment.  If you test negative for HIV 
infection, then it is recommended that you be routinely tested for HIV in the future.  You 
certainly have the right to decline testing as well. Unless declined by you in writing below, the 
HIV test will be performed along with other laboratory tests in your pregnancy.

I ACCEPT HIV testing in my pregnancy.  

Print name:     __________________________________________________________________

Signature:        __________________________________________________________________

Date:                 __________________________________________________________________

I DECLINE HIV testing in my pregnancy.  

Print name:     __________________________________________________________________

Signature:        __________________________________________________________________

Date:                __________________________________________________________________

Thank you!
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